

REVISION 2

PART I: LISTENING, READING AND WRITING (5 points)

LISTENING (2 points)

1. Listening 1: Listen to an interview with Dan and answer the questions about his typical day with ONLY ONE WORD AND/OR A NUMBER from the recording.

STAR RADIO COMPETITION

Prize: trip to Venice

Means of transport: (1).....

Latest date to travel: (2).....

Radio station's address: (3) Road

Day to visit the office: (4).....

Time to arrive: (5).....

2. Listen to the conservation and answer the questions with NO MORE THAN THREE WORDS AND/OR A NUMBER

6. Where is the children's show?
7. What time does the show finish?
8. How much is a ticket for children??
9. How long is the reading course?
10. What can the children take home besides a pen or a book this year?

READING (2 points)

1. Read the following passage about Mark and fill in the gaps with NO MORE THAN TWO WORDS. (1 point)

Hi, my name is Mark and I love skydiving. It's an exciting sport. I started five years ago. I jumped from 900 metres and now I jump from more than 3,500 metres. Skydiving can be a hobby or a competitive sport. I practice a lot in France and Italy and I have won the French Skydiving Championship. Next year, I want to go to USA, there is an important competition in California in May.

I feel wonderful when I'm flying in the air. Of course, it's an extreme hard sport but I am really lucky. I've had some cut and bruises but I have never had a really bad experience. People think that skydiving is very dangerous but in fact cycling or car racing are more dangerous. I have tried other adventure sports before. I've been climbing and snowboarding a lot but skydiving is definitely the most exciting sport of all. I have some good friends and an excellent team which is necessary to feel safe all the time. For me the sky is the limit. I recommend you to try just once.

11. Mark is interested in ____ because it is an exciting sport.
12. He started doing this sport ____ ago.
13. He wants to take part in a ____ in California next year.
14. He is really lucky because he has never had a really bad ____.
15. Cycling or car racing are more ____ than skydiving.

2. Read a story about Tim and answer the questions below with NO MORE THAN THREE WORDS (1 point)

One summer, Tim went to Florida in the USA on holiday. He said goodbye to his parents at the airport in Australia and he flew to Miami. He stayed with his friend Mathew. Mathew's grandfather had a boat and they wanted to go sailing. They had a lovely time sailing. One morning he decided to sit on the side of the boat. Suddenly, he fell off into the sea. He didn't know how to swim very well and he began to shout. Then, after a minute he felt something push him nearer the boat. It was a dolphin and it was trying to help him. Mathew heard him shout and his grandfather pulled him back on the boat. He has now learnt to swim and he will always love dolphins!

16. Which state in the USA did Tim go to on summer holiday?

17. Where is he from?

18. Who did he stay with in Florida?

19. What did he fall off from?

20. What pushed him towards the boat?

WRITING (1 point)

CHOOSE THE CORRECT ANSWER

21. He /work /4 day /week /the University of Texas

- A. He works 4 days a week at the University of Texas.
- B. He work 4 days a week at the University of Texas.
- C. He workes 4 days a week at the University of Texas.
- D. He works 4 days of week at the University of Texas.

22. She /not have /meetings /every day.

- A. She do not have meetings every day.
- B. She does not has meetings every day.
- C. She does not have meetings every day.
- D. She do not has meetings every day.

23. His/ favorite season/ autumn./ He/ like/ walk/ take photographs/ park.

- A. His favorite season is autumn. He like walking and taking photographs in the park.
- B. His favorite season is autumn. He likes walk and taking photographs in the park.
- C. His favorite season is autumn. He likes walking and take photographs in the park.
- D. His favorite season is autumn. He likes walking and taking photographs in the park.

24. She/ like/ work / there/ because/ she/ love/ job/,/ and/ she/ see/ friends and family/ weekends.

- A. She like working there because she loves her job, and she sees her friends and family at weekends.
- B. She likes working there because she loves her job, and she sees her friends and family at weekends.

C. She likes work there because she loves her job, and she sees her friends and family at weekends.

D. She likes working there because she love her job, and she see her friends and family at weekends.

25. I/ need/ put/ petrol/ my car/ because/ nearly/ empty.

A. I need to put a petrol in my car because it's nearly empty.

B. I need to put a petrol in my car because it isn't nearly empty.

C. I need to put the petrol in my car because it's nearly empty.

D. I need to put some petrol in my car because it's nearly empty.

26. My sister/ watch/ TV/ 5 p.m./ her room.

A. My sister watches TV at 5 p.m. in her room.

B. My sister watch TV at 5 p.m. in her room.

C. My sister watches TV on 5 p.m. in her room.

D. My sister watchs TV at 5 p.m. in her room.

27. My friend/ nurse/and/ she/ work/ Bach Mai hospital.

A. My friend is an nurse and she works at Bach Mai hospital.

B. My friend is a nurse and she workes at Bach Mai hospital.

C. My friend is a nurse and she works at Bach Mai hospital.

D. My friend is a nurse and she work at Bach Mai hospital.

28. The children/ not be/ home/ yesterday/,/ they/ be/ school.

A. The children were not at home yesterday, they were at school.

B. The children was not at home yesterday, they was at school.

C. The children were not from home yesterday, they were at school.

D. The children was not at home yesterday, they were at school.

29. Did/ Mary/ go scuba diving/ her boyfriend/ last week?

- A. Did Mary goes scuba diving with her boyfriend last week?
- B. Did Mary went scuba diving with her boyfriend last week?
- C. Did Mary go scuba diving with her boyfriend last week?
- D. Did Mary go scuba diving for her boyfriend last week?

30. My/ parents/ often/ not go/ jog/ together/ in the morning./

- A. My parents does not often go jogging together in the morning.
- B. My parents do not often going jogging together in the morning.
- C. My parents do not often go jog together in the morning.
- D. My parents do not often go jogging together in the morning.

PART III: GRAMMAR AND VOCABULARY (1 point)

GRAMMAR. *Identify the error (A, B, C or D) in each sentence and write the correct words/ phrases*

Example: He live (A) with his (B) parents near the (C) center of (D) the city

Answer: A --> lives

- 31. Yesterday, I come (A) back home at (B) 9pm, then I took (C) a shower and had (D) dinner at 10pm.
- 32. There was (A) a sale on (B) that shop, and he could buying (C) a pair of (D) shoes there.
- 33. Can (A) I have any (B) milk in (C) my coffee, please? – yes, wait (D) me a minute.
- 34. How much (A) avocados do you want (B)? – I would like (C) 2 kilos (D), please.
- 35. My brother is (A) a chef and he works (B) for a (C) English restaurant in (D) Hanoi.
- 36. They do (A) not wants (B) to work at (C) weekends because they want (D) some break.
- 37. Mary's (A) family have (B) got a large house in (C) the countryside. They often go (D) there at weekends.

38. Her children never has (A) breakfast at (B) home because they always get (C) some snacks on (D) the way to school.
39. Are (A) you ready to order (B), Sir? - Yes. We like (C) some bacon, salmon soup and a (D) salad, please/
40. Marco can speak (A) three languages which (B) are German, Chinese and Italian (C) but he not can (D) speak English.

VOCABULARY. Complete each sentence with ONE suitable word

Example: *Hanoi is very famous for Pho. It is a s_____ of Hanoi.*

Answer: *specialty*

41. Lucy is my aunt's only daughter. She is my c_____. We study at the same class.
42. An a_____ is in charge of dealing with paperwork and working with numbers.
43. Go s_____ head, turn left at the bookshop. The hotel is the second building on your right..
44. I love h_____ with my friends. We often go to a cafe and talk about everything
45. She is my brother's daughter. She is my n_____.
46. We have to catch two f_____ to Cat Ba island.
47. We went to the t_____ and saw a great play by Shakespeare.
48. I usually take a lot of p_____ when I go on holiday because I want to share them with my friends.
49. Houses in the city are m_____ but houses in the country are old.
50. I_____ is famous for spaghetti and pizza. We want to visit this country to enjoy pizza one day.